
 

 

The North Head Sanctuary Nursery and Education Project is a partnership between the community-based North Head Sanctuary 

Foundation and the Sydney Harbour Federation Trust. 

 

 

 

2016 

Spring Wildflower Walks  

on North Head 
Enjoy the splendour of North Head’s bushland. 

Come on a 2-3 hour walk led by  

Sanctuary Foundation member Geoff Lambert 

Sunday 4 Sept:     Departing at 10.00am 

Saturday 10 Sept:    Departing at   2.00pm 

Wednesday 21 Sept: Departing at 10.00am 

Monday 3 Oct:     Departing at  10.00am 

 

Bookings are essential.   
Numbers limited - Call in to Building 20 (Bandicoot Heaven) on a  

Saturday or Sunday between 10am and 4pm and book now, or  

email: twswombat@optusnet.com.au. 

Walks free.  Donations welcomed. 

Meet at Bandicoot Heaven (Building 20, former School of Artillery, off North Head Scenic 

Drive). 

Please wear comfortable walking shoes, and bring a hat, insect repellent and a water bottle.  

When registering, please give us your email address and (in case of bad weather) a phone 

number where you can be contacted in the walk day. 


